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Subject Leakey to speak as part of Earthstock 2004

To: All Faculty and Staff

Colleagues, 

On Thursday, April 22nd, Richard Leakey will once again be taking 
part in the Provost's Lecture Series.  Leakey, a renowned 
paleoanthropologist and conservationist and Former Director of 
Kenya's National Museums and the Kenya Wildlife Service, will speak 
on "Global Climate Change: Is it a Conservation Crisis?"  The talk 
will begin at 3:00 p.m. in the Charles B. Wang Center Theatre.

Information on other Earthstock 2004 events can be found at: 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/earthstock/

Thank you,
Robert McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic 
Affairs


